
**Apologies for cross-posting** 
 
 
 
We would be grateful if you could circulate the following through your 
networks: 
 
 
 
*SeaCities: Exploring the interface between sea and cities – PhD Candidates sought – scholarship 
opportunity* 
 
 
 
Griffith University’s Cities Research Institute (CRI) and Griffith Sciences are offering three full-time 
scholarships for new PhD candidates interested in researching topics relating to the problems and 
opportunities experienced in the interface between sea and cities. Topics can be as varied as the 
impacts of anthropogenic climate change, opportunities for aquatic food production and changing 
approaches to maritime transport. 
 
 
 
*In the context of cruise tourism,* my colleague, A/Prof Gui Lohmann and I would like to recruit a 
PhD candidate interested in researching some aspect of the city and sea interface relating to cruise 
infrastructure development. This could include, for example, multi-use cruise infrastructure 
development; utilising cruise infrastructure as a link between city and sea; new design approaches 
to cruise infrastructure to take into consideration climate change; the impact of potential changes 
in cruise ship design and operations on cruise infrastructure, etc. 
 
 
 
CRI’s research in this area is being undertaken in partnership with the City of Gold Coast 
(Queensland).  Successful candidates will received a tax-exempt living allowance of AUD 27,082 
per year for three years, and will be available to candidates enrolling full-time at Griffith’s Gold 
Coast campus. (Note that domestic Australian students are not liable for tuition fees.) 
 
 
 
Further information can be found here 
<https://www.griffith.edu.au/research-study/scholarships/cities-of-gold-coast-urban> 
. 
 
 
 
Please contact me for any further information – Dr Wendy R London, w.london@griffith.edu.au. 
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